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Cold chain management update
Northern Queensland Primary Health Network (NQPHN), together with Mackay Public Health Unit invites general 
practice and pharmacy staff to a free education session to upskill your knowledge on cold chain management. 

Thursday 5 December 2024

6pm - 8pm

Harrup Park Country Club​
89 Juliet Street, South Mackay

For general practice and pharmacy staff

For more information, contact Kayla Vella on 0488 223 301 or at kayla.vella@nqphn.com.au

More information 

Join us for an update on cold chain management 
requirements, maintaining cold chain, and immunisation 
schedule changes. 

This update will be presented by Mackay Public Health  
Unit nurses. 

Participants are welcome to join us prior to the update 
for nibbles and networking, starting at 5pm.

Registrations
Register by scanning  
the QR code or by visiting 
forms.office.com/r/F5pmd7XfpW
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